
From: Mainly Monogramming <info@mainlymonogramming.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 3/27/2014 8:11:24 PM
Subject: Re: 2014 FGI Bags

Hey! I got your message. I started a new job this week, so I have been adjusting to a 11-12 hour work 
day. The bags are here. I will do them the same way as last year. I hope to have them complete by 
the 7th or 8th.

Thanks,
Megan

On Mar 26, 2014, at 9:49 AM, "Veldran, Katherine" <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

We are going to order the same exact order from 2013.
What would be the pickup date? We will have someone from Columbia come down and pick them up. 
Thank you,
Katherine
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